
  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 

Early Closure 
 
On Friday 21st December 2018 the College will be closing for students at 2.20pm for the Christmas 
holiday. 

 
We would like to take this opportunity to wish you all a very Happy Christmas and a prosperous new 
year. 

 
The College re-opens on Monday 7th January 2019. 

 
 

Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 

Mrs S Bennett 
Headteacher 

 


